October 2, 2023

Dear Cros-Lex Families:

This morning after the buses had started picking up students, the district learned of an incident at a business in Croswell with a suspect at large. We were in communication with Sanilac County Sheriff's Office, and we were taking necessary steps to ensure student safety, when we were notified that the suspect was apprehended.

As always, student and staff safety is our first priority. We appreciate the partnership with our local law enforcement.

Sincerely,

Colette Moody Superintendent